From: Ross Arnott [mailto:Ross.Arnott@scotland.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 10 December 2013 08:21

To: ben@
Subject: Clutha Public House

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

Ben
Sorry for taking so long to get back to you but work has been rather hectic.

| know you probably met lots of people from the emergency services during the Clutha Public House
incident and hopefully you will have been contacted by many of them. | personally met you at the front
door of the sheriff court about 8am on the Saturday morning, dressed all in black when | told you about
the job that | faced.

| was firstly looking to thank you and your team for coming out and assisting by making hot rolls, tea and
biscuits on the Friday night / Saturday morning. When you have been without sleep, tired and aware of
the job in front of you it was a most welcome site. When you read all the bad press that young people get
nowadays it was a delight to see such a friendly group of young people doing a fantastic job by attending
such a horrific scene.

When all the plaudits are handed out and about the incident | hope that this small e mail will be some sort
of reward to you and your team.

Thanks again Ben it really is and was much appreciated.

Ross Arnott

Ross Arnott | Detective Constable
Police Service of Scotland, OCCTU (West), Counter Terrorism Unit
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